With God's love, we learn hand in hand



Dear Parents & Carers,

5th September 2022

We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back into school tomorrow morning and a particularly warm welcome to all our new starters. I hope you have all had a wonderful summer break with your families.

Children will continue to start the school day with a paired reading session in the hall for children in Year 1 - 6. Older children can share books with younger children and this is a fantastic start to our school day - celebrating the joy of a good book! Gates and doors will open from 8.45am and will close at 9 am. Children in Hedgehogs will continue with their usual routine, entering their classroom from the Early Years playground (red door).

Please ensure your child brings a school P.E. kit into school on Monday and they will bring this home on Friday. As the months turn colder, it is useful to have a navy or black tracksuit as they will be outdoors for at least one session per week. It is also very important to label all uniform, to ensure items can be returned if they do become lost from their owner.

Class teachers will be sharing their curriculum newsletters with you this week to fully enable you to support your child with their learning. If you have any questions, please speak with your child's class teacher. A teacher consultation evening has also been planned for the final week of this half term.

A list of key dates for this half-term will also be shared later this week. We will make every effort to keep these dates, but also keep a check on our fortnightly newsletter for any updates. All parents and carers are invited to join us for Celebration Worship on Friday at 9.10 am.

We look forward to working with you to ensure all our school community is learning and thriving together.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Jennifer Marsden

g. Marsden

